Pick Up Lane Reminders

To ensure the safety of all students, parents using the Pick Up Lane on the east side of the
building are asked to:

e Maintain a 5mph or less speed.
e Do not let your child into your vehicle until you are parallel to the sidewalk.
e Children will not be allowed to cross traffic to get into your vehicle on the inside lane.
0 Please do not wave your children through lanes of traffic.
e Maintain a four feet or less distance to the vehicle in front of you.
0 This will help to let as many vehicles in the pick-up area as possible, vs. having
vehicles out on the street waiting to get into the parking lot.
e [f you wish to walk up and get your child from the sidewalk, please park in a marked
parking space before getting out of your vehicle.
e Countryside staff members will be in the area to assist students and parents with the
process.

Thank you so much for your patience and cooperation. By keeping these items in mind, we will
all be a part of making this a safe zone for our students.



